
Office of the Clerk, Board of Supervisors 
County of Siskiyou 

Notice of Vacancy on Board, Commission or Committee 

Notice Is Hereby Given that there is one scheduled vacancy on the Public Health Solid Waste 
Hearing Panel, Technical position, for a four-year term expiring December 1, 2026. 

For further information, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 311 Fourth Street, 
Room 201, Yreka, CA 96097; telephone (530) 842.8084, or toll free at 1.888.854.2000, extension 
8084. 

I, Laura Bynum, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Siskiyou, State of California, 
hereby certify that the above Notice of Vacancy was posted on October 14, 2022. 

Laura Bynum, County Clerk and Ex-Officio 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors in and 
for the County of Siskiyou 

  

Vacancy: Morgan Eastlick 

Anticipated Appointment Date: December 6, 2022 

By:  s:/ Wendy Winningham,  Deputy



County Clerk                    Board of Supervisors           Elections                      Fax                           Website 
                      (530) 842-8084                         (530) 842-8081             (530) 842-8086         (530) 841-4110         www.sisqvotes.org 

County of Siskiyou 
Laura Bynum, County Clerk-Registrar of Voters 
311 Fourth Street, Room 201 
Yreka, CA 96097 

Press Release 

For Immediate Release 

DATE: October 17, 2022 

Laura Bynum, Clerk of the Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors announces that there is one 
scheduled vacancy on the Public Health Solid Waste Hearing Panel, Technical position, with a 
four-year term expiring December 1, 2026. 

The Public Health Solid Waste Hearing Panel was established in 1992. Members of the Panel 
serve four year terms, and members are selected for their legal, administrative or technical 
abilities in areas relating to solid waste management. At least one member shall be an expert 
with technical knowledge of solid waste management methods and technology, one member 
shall be representative of the public at large. 

If you are interested in serving on the Public Health Solid Waste Hearing Panel, please send a 
letter of interest to the Board of Supervisors, c/o the Siskiyou County Clerk’s Office 311 Fourth 
Street, Room 201, Yreka CA  96097, no later than November 23, 2022. For more information 
please call 530-842-8084 or 1-888-854-2000, extension 8084. 



 

 

 

  
 

   

 

  

     

   

 
 

   

 

  

 

 
 

Affidavit of Posting Notice

State of California

County of  Siskiyou

I,  Wendy Winningham, hereby certify that on the  17th  day of  October,  2022, I did post the

Notice of Vacancy for the  Public Health Solid Waste Hearing Panel, Technical representative,

one  member, at the following  locations:

1. Siskiyou County  Government Center  –  3 bulletin  boards

2. Board of Supervisors’  website

3. Publication notice sent to the Siskiyou Daily News,  Southern 
Siskiyou News, Yrekanews.com and publisher@siskiyou.news

4. Copy to the Siskiyou County Libraries for  posting

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Dated at Yreka, California, this  17th  day of  October, 2022.

Laura Bynum, County Clerk and Ex-Officio
Clerk of the Board of  Supervisors of the
County of Siskiyou

By: s:/ Wendy Winningham, Deputy




